Minutes for EIFSC Board Meeting 9-22-2011

Members present: Tracy Hilbert, Michelle Thornton, Michelle Catlett, Kristen Clark,
Melissa Haars, Susan Blocker, Barbara Hames-Bryant, Becky LeDuc

Called to order at 6:38 p.m.
Minutes: August minutes approved.

Treasurer: Barbara Hames Bryant reported that the club had $8,000 more than we
previously expected. Michele Catlett moved to approve treasurer’s report, Kristen
Clark seconded, report approved.

Membership: Michelle Catlett submitted the following members for approval: Zach
& Joan Huggins, Kristen and Abbie Clark, Andie & Heidi Trotter, Kecia Farr and
Hailee Zimmerman; Kaitlynn and Michelle Degroot. Members were approved. There
are now 66 members, with 38 previous members not renewing,

Skate with Santa: Has been set for Dec. 17. The board discussed having the open
skate first and a one-hour exhibition following. It was suggested that a sign-up be
posted for skaters interested in performing. The board also discussed holding the
Spooky Skate during public ice on Sunday, Oct. 30

Apparel: Michelle Thornton is working on a $600 discrepancy between what
members paid for apparel and what was actually received.

Iowa Games: Melissa Haars reported that we have confirmed an accountant, still
waiting for confirmation from a for referee,

Other business: Haars reported the new indoor football will have 8 home games
between Feb. and April. The board is considering not holding a competition next
year, and perhaps contacting Quad Cities about combining competitions. The board
also discussed concentrating on getting an off-ice harness.

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

The next meetng will be held Oct. 13 at 6:30 p.m



